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Until this year I was the director of a non-profit which provided New Mexico based materials free to all
schools in the state. We now have no funds and I had to go back to teaching. I am currently making
one half of what I was previously. I wanted to get some dental work done this summer. That will have
to wait. I don't think I should be paying for Wall Street's sins.
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